
 
January 17, 2018 
 
Dear Proposer, 
 
Notice of Qualified Bidder: RFQ 18-072 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFQ 18-072 West Boise Trunk 
Realignment Pre-Qualifications 
 
This letter is to notify you that the City has pre-qualified the following contractors: 
 
Knife River Corporation - Northwest 
S.J. Louis Construction Inc. 
Whitaker Construction Co. Inc. 
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your 
participation in the process is appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathy Chase 
 
Kathy Chase 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing 
208-972-8169 


